
   
D I A R Y  D A T E SD I A R Y  D A T E SD I A R Y  D A T E S    

MAY 
W/B Mon 18th 

KS1 SATs 

Tues 19th 4pm 

QuadKids Athletics Alcester 

Academy 

Wed 20th 4pm 

Netball & Football Match at 

Haselor School 

Fri 22nd  - 4pm 

Football Tournament  at  

Stratford Town FC 

Mon 25th - Fri 29th  

HALF TERM 

 JUNE 
Mon 1st 

Back to School 

Mon 1st 

Class 3 & 4 Trip 

Tues 2nd 

KNEX Challenge Class 4 

Thurs 4th 

Y5/6 Kwik Cricket Ragley 

Hall 

Wed 10th 4pm 

Rearranged Football Finals 

Stratford Recreation 

Ground 

 

Our musicians  will be sharing 

their learning in CELEBRATION  

ASSEMBLY on FRIDAY 22nd 

MAY at 2.45pm. 

 

SEPTEMBER 
Mon 7th  

AUTUMN TERM STARTS 

ISSUE - 1    

**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s 

facilities and services, please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

Year 6 SATs 

We are incredibly proud of all our Year 6 pupils who have 

worked so hard on their SATs this week – well done to all of you! 

We would also like to thank the pupils and staff in the rest of the 

school for the positive way that they have coped with the   

changes to our normal routines.  

Class 4 have finished the week with a post - SATs party which has been a fantastic 

way to end the week. We are very grateful to all the Class 4 families who kindly     

donated so much delicious baking - it really helped to make the morning such a    

success. 

Dance Club 

Just to confirm that dance club will be resuming next week.  

PTA Cake Sale & Afternoon Tea 

Calling all bakers! The PTA will be holding a cake sale and afternoon 

tea at the end of school next Friday, 22nd May. All donations of cakes, 

tray bakes, cookies etc. will be gratefully received.  Weather         

permitting, we hope to be serving teas and coffees for you to stay 

and enjoy your cake on the field at the end of the day. 

Book Covering 

We have acquired more books for the school library which need covering before they 

can go into circulation. If you would be willing to take a few home to cover, please let 

the office know and we will send some to you. 

Donations Wanted 

Are you a having a spring clear-out? Do you have any of the following items you 

would be willing to donate to school? 

1. Forest School are looking for any waterproof coats /  

trousers/ dungarees that you no longer need. TG Forest 

School would love to give them a new home! All          

donations gratefully received! 

2. Wet playtimes – we are looking to revamp our wet     

playtime boxes and are looking for any unwanted       

construction toys, ‘Barbie’ type dolls, games 

etc. 

3. We are hoping to improve our storage for   

Forest School and gardening equipment. If you 

have any unwanted shelving units (suitable for 

use in a shed)  or shelving  brackets please 

speak to Mrs Hendry or Miss Britt. 

NEWSLETTER  

15th May 2015 

ISSUE - 5 

Star of The Week 

Camille Disley             Class 1 

Emilie Ross             Class 2  

Carys Hawyes             Class 3 

Y6 SATs Busters              Class 4 


